
Midwest Leaders, 
 
Hey, it's me again!  Keep plugging away.  As a region we are over 100%.  Great achievement.  Everyone 
has worked so hard on our 2023 membership.  I honestly am proud of each and everyone of our leaders 
in the Midwest.  I have sent 2 emails each week and no one has come after me yet.  Yeah, we are in 5th 
place as far as regions go.  We still have 5 Detachments under the 100% goal.  I hope those five will 
realize how important those members are that haven't walked out the back door, they've ran out the back 
door.  I hope you have reached out to them and made sure they are Okay.  Buddy Checks.  Remember?  
Please, let's get those members back on board. 
 
Also remember, our 2024 membership year started July 1.  While you are talking to your Squadrons, 
please remember to encourage them to get those that haven't paid 2023, to pay 2024 as well.  One stop 
shopping!  Okay, that's enough out of me.  Thank you all for what you do.  The dedication in this region is 
amazing 
 
Remember, you can make a difference. 
 
"BE THE ONE" 
 
Terry Harris 
Midwest Membership 
Committee Chairman 

 


